Peter Ryan

58 Seaside South Court
Key West

FL 33040

USA

Monday November 5, 2018

Dear Sir/Madam,

I, Peter Ryan, live in the Seaside Condominiums community. My family is unable to be present
at the meeting this evening because of work and child care commitments.

I strongly believe that maintenance and repair of Seaside Drive is the responsibility of all the
developments in our neighborhood, including Sunrise Suites and Oceanwalk. Being the only road in and
out of the developments it is surely everyone’s responsibility. | can’t imagine the damage done to the
road with the heavy construction traffic for the proposed Oceanwalk development. It’s in everyone’s
best interests to have it in good repair.

It is obviously everyone’s road. We all need the road to access our homes. If there was no road
everyone would have to drive through The Grand Key parking lot.

Spreading the costs between the developments, especially considering the new Oceanwalk
development, is the only logical solution.

| ask the City Commission to seriously consider the position of Seaside residents. It is so unfair
for us to be the sole party responsible for Seaside Drive. This is the perfect time to address this issue
and make it right.

Yours sincerely,

Peter Ryan



